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Enrollment (as of April 11)

2023-24
● Current Enrollment: 508 Students

2024-25
● Students Pending: 94 (25 enrolled)
● Families Pending: 56 (11 enrolled)

FTE Trends
School Year FTE

2023/2024 458.35
2022/2023 455.75
2021/2022 485.36
2020/2021 668.51
2019/2020 318.65
2018/2019 244.00
2017/2018 234.62

Enrollment for the 2024-25 school year began February 1. The focus is on returning
families, but we are fielding calls from new and interested families at this time. We also
have students still enrolling for this current school year.

PACE Outreach

PACE continues to host quarterly activities. The ALC hosted an APD K9 demonstration this
month.
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PACE Staffing

Our new ALC Administrative Assistant, Shary Fia’ai (pronounced Feeah-eye), begins work
Monday, April 15. She comes to us with experience working in Alaska homeschool programs
and we’re incredibly excited to welcome her to PACE.

Christina Woodward, current PACE Principal, will not be returning for the 2024-25 school
year. The hiring committee for this position includes the current superintendent, a PACE
parent, the full-time PACE administrative assistant, and the PACE SPED teacher, all of whom
will work closely with the new principal. Interviews begin the week of April 15.

School Improvement

PACE inservice will be held virtually April 17-18. Meeting sessions will include district
updates, A3 and strategic plan updates, MTSS progress checks, and planning for the 24-25
school year.

State Testing: AK Star and PEAKS

As of April 13, 2024, PACE 2023-24 AK Star and PEAKS state testing is completed.
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